02-62-20

Republic of the Philippines

APO PRODUCTION UNIT, INC.

2/F PIA Building, Visayas Avenue, Brgy. VASRA, Quezon City, opl N
Metro Manila, Philippines 1128 o

NOTICE OF AWARD
19 February 2020
MS. ANGELINA G. BULATO
Authorized Representative
Alo and Ann Rice Dealer
Intercity, Wakas,

Bocaue, Bulacan

Dear Ms.:

We are pleased to inform you that your quotation for the Procurement of
Whole Grain Rice with a corresponding price of Six Hundred Seventy-Eight
Thousand Two Hundred Ninety-Three Pesos and Fifty Centavos (PhP
678,293.50) is hereby accepted.

You are, therefore, required to perform the aforesaid items based on the
schedule required by the end user. Constitute sufficient ground for cancellation
of the award if there is a cause of delay on the delivery.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to
your satisfactory performance of your obligations under this project.

Very truly yours,

MICHAEL J.\DALUMPINES

FAX: (632) 927-6793 ww.opo.gov.ph Trunkline: (632) 282-5309



